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PARENT/STUDENT/STAFF CONFERENCES 
 

Conferences should be held with students to explain and discuss strengths and weaknesses in 
their grades and the strategies by which to deal with problem areas.  The Board acknowledges 
the value of active parental involvement in a child’s educational success.  The Board 
recommends that teachers and parents make use of parent conferences to share information on 
the pupil’s academic progress and to share insights in the student’s needs. 
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